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From: Michelle Toone 

Sent: Tuesday, 8 May 2018 7:31 AM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: We want to stay in Boothby!

Dear Australian Electoral Commission, 

I just heard about this....As a resident of Craigburn Farm I strongly oppose being shifted to another area. I 

want to remain in Boothby along with Blackwood and Hawthorndene. 

Craigburn Farm and Hawthorndene are densely populated suburbs in greater metropolitan Adelaide. We 

want to retain access to our locally based Federal Member of Parliament in Boothby, rather than a Federal 

MP in Mount Barker. 

I object to the Commission's draft boundaries that will see our area moved out of Boothby for the first time 

in 84 years. 

Yours sincerely, Michelle Toone  
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